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MICHAEL N. FEUER
CITY ATTORNEY

R I 5REPORT NO. flj.a.3
REPORT RE:

DRAFT ORDINANCE AMENDING SECTION 87.55 OF CHAPTER VIII, DIVISION T 
OF THE LOS ANGELES MUNICIPAL CODE, WHICH PROHIBITS THE PARKING OF 
A VEHICLE DISPLAYING A “FOR SALE” SIGN OR PLACARD ADVERTISING THE 

PRIVATE SALE OF THAT VEHICLE, TO ADD THE FOLLOWING STREETS TO 
SUBSECTION (a): BOTH SIDES OF SHERMAN WAY BETWEEN WINNETKA 

AVENUE AND CORBIN AVENUE; THE EAST SIDE OF SEPULVEDA BOULEVARD 
BETWEEN SAN JOSE STREET AND CHATSWORTH STREET; BOTH SIDES OF 

HUBBARD STREET BETWEEN GLENOAKS BOULEVARD AND HERRICK 
AVENUE; BOTH SIDES OF VAN NUYS BOULEVARD BETWEEN REMICK AVENUE

AND LAUREL CANYON BOULEVARD

The Honorable City Council 
of the City of Los Angeles 

Room 395, City Hall 
200 North Spring Street 
Los Angeles, California 90012

Council File Nos. 15-0978; 15-1250

Honorable Members:

Pursuant to your request, this Office has prepared and now transmits for your 
consideration the enclosed draft ordinance, approved as to form and legality. The draft 
ordinance amends Section 87.55 of Chapter VIII, Division T of the Los Angeles 
Municipal Code, which prohibits the parking of a vehicle displaying a “For Sale” sign or 
placard advertising the private sale of that vehicle, to add the following streets to 
Subsection (a) of Section 87.55: both sides of Sherman Way between Winnetka 
Avenue and Corbin Avenue; the east side of Sepulveda Boulevard between San Jose 
Street and Chatsworth Street; both sides of Hubbard Street between Glenoaks 
Boulevard and Herrick Avenue; both sides of Van Nuys Boulevard between Remick
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Avenue and Laurel Canyon Boulevard. The draft ordinance is being transmitted as an 
urgency ordinance.

Council Rule 38 Referral

A copy of the draft ordinance was sent, pursuant to Council Rule 38, to the 
Department of Transportation with a request that all comments, if any, be presented 
directly to the City Council when this matter is considered.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Deputy City 
Attorney Michael Nagle at (213) 978-8141. He or another member of this Office will be 
present when you consider this matter to answer any questions you may have.

Very truly yours,

MICHAEL N. FEUER, City Attorney

\

By
DAVID MICHAELSON 

Chief Assistant City Attorney
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